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The Honorable Erick L. Larsh 

Presiding Judge of the Orange County Superior Court 
Orange County Grand Jury 
700 Civic Center Drive West 
Santa Ana, CA 92701 

Subject: Orange County 2021-2022 Grand Jury Report 
Water in Orange County Needs "One Voice" 

Dear Honorable Judge Larsh: 

As the Public Utilities General Manager of the City of Anaheim (Anaheim), I am pleased to 

respond on behalf of Anaheim to the 2021-2022 Orange County Grand Jury Report, "Water 

in Orange County Needs 'One Voice'" (Report). Anaheim recognizes and appreciates the 

time and effort the Orange County Grand Jury invested in engaging with the various 

stakeholders, including Anaheim, and we value the opportunity to respond to this Report. 

The responses contained in this letter were approved by the Anaheim City Council during its 

regular meeting on September 13, 2022. Anaheim's responses address the Report's findings 

and recommendations relevant to Anaheim in accordance with the California Penal Code 

Section 933 and 933.05. 

FINDINGS: 

Finding 1 - A singular water authority.for Orange County's wholesale water supply likely 

would result in further opportunities at the local, State, and federal levels in legislation, 

policy making and receiving subsidies and grants. 

RESPONSE: The City of Anaheim agrees, in part, with this finding. 

Both the Orange County Water District (OCWD) and the Municipal Water District of 

Orange County (MWDOC) have had their respective successes at local, State and federal 

levels related to legislation, policy making and securing outside funding. It is likely that one 

agency could leverage greater influence; however, OCWD's core function of successfully 

managing and replenishing the groundwater basin through multiple sources differs from 

MWDOC's core function of successfully providing access to imported water. Both agencies 

rely on their respective members to pay for their services, and the Report does not address 










